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July 29, 2022 

TO ALL INTERESTED AND AFFECTED PARTIES: 

On July 14, 2022, the California Fish and Game Commission (Commission) provided you with 
a 15-day continuation notice concerning the proposed regulations for the commercial harvest 
of kelp and other aquatic plants. The July 14, 2022 notice stated that comments on the 
revisions to the proposed regulatory language, proposed forms, and documents incorporated 
by reference must be emailed to fgc@fgc.ca.gov or mailed to Melissa Miller-Henson, Executive 
Director, California Fish and Game Commission, P.O. Box 944209, Sacramento, California, 
94244-2090, from July 14 to 30, 2022. 

This July 29, 2022 notice updates the deadline to submit comments to 5:00 p.m., Monday, 
August 1, 2022, pursuant to Section 6707 of the Government Code. 

Please refer to the July 14, 2022 notice for additional information. 

Sincerely, 

 

Sherrie Fonbuena 
Associate Governmental Program Analyst 

mailto:fgc@fgc.ca.gov
http://www.fgc.ca.gov/

